
Transport for NSW 

Newell Highway Upgrade, heavy duty 
pavement upgrades (Narrabri to Moree)

The Australian and NSW Governments are investing $257 million in the Heavy Duty 
Pavement Upgrade (HDPU) between Narrabri and Moree under the Newell Highway 
Upgrade program.

Stage 1 of the HDPU project includes 
upgrading four priority sections along the 
Newell Highway with 27.3 kilometres of 
new road pavement, intersection improvements, 
widening of road shoulders and the provision 
of five additional overtaking lanes.

Project benefits
• Increase travel reliability between Narrabri and Moree.

• Reduce travel times between Narrabri and Moree.

• Reduce the cost of maintenance along the Newell Highway.

• Reduce vehicle operating costs on the Newell Highway.

• Improve road safety for road users.

• Improve flood immunity of the Newell Highway between
Narrabri and Moree.
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For more information about the project please contact the team on:
 newell.upgrade@transport.nsw.gov.au  1800 741 636  For more information visit: nswroads.work/n2m

Locations of the Newell Highway upgrade work
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Next steps

Preliminary Investigations

Public display of REF

Project approved and de

Final design

Invite tenders to build Stage 1 and award contract 

Construction

es
Tenders are now being invited from pre-qualified contractors with 
TfNSW for the Heavy Duty Pavement Upgrade project between 
Narrabri and Moree (Stage 1).  
As part of the tender process local businesses are invited to register 
their contact details and outline their potential services related to this 
contract. This information will be provided to prospective tenderers 
who will be tendering on the main construction package of work. 
Register your interest by Thursday 14 October 2021 via the Industry 
Capability Network (ICN) website: www.gateway.icn.org.au 
Please note, those businesses that registered with ICN Gateway for 
this project earlier in the year do not need to register again. 




